
 

 
 

Dear Potential Sponsor: 
 

 I am reaching out on behalf of the Breckenridge Family Community Center (FCC) to seek sponsorship 

for our after-school and summer programs. We are thrilled to announce that our annual Family Fun Night 

fundraiser is scheduled for Tuesday, September 16, 2025, from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m., with a backup date of 

Thursday, September 18, in case of inclement weather. Sponsors will receive prominent recognition through 

a banner displayed at the FCC throughout the year, along with shout-outs on our social media platforms and 

acknowledgment on the radio, highlighting their commitment to enhancing the lives of local youth. 

 At the FCC, we are committed to creating an engaging, vibrant, and safe environment for our youth 

and families. Recognizing that many young people today are often absorbed in various screens, we actively 

promote healthier and more meaningful activities. Our offerings include weekly tournaments in games such 

as pool, flag football, air hockey, and volleyball, alongside monthly craft activities and coloring contests. 

This year, we enhanced our facilities by adding a classic pinball machine and more free craft days for 

community enjoyment. By providing a consistent and secure space, we foster fulfilling connections among 

our youth, reminding them of the value of interpersonal relationships. Our existing budget allows us to 

function for seven months each year. However, the support from generous sponsors like you helps us to 

provide our services year-round. Many of the young people in our program come from at-risk backgrounds, 

and our free after-school and summer programs offer vital physical and social activities that they might not 

otherwise have access to. Our annual fundraising event is instrumental in shaping the future of our 

community by making a positive difference in the lives of our youth. 

 We propose a sponsorship fee of $150, which will ensure your name appears on our sponsor banner. 

However, we welcome contributions of any amount, whether higher or lower, as they are greatly 

appreciated. Donations ranging from $50 to $149 will not be featured on the banner but will receive 

recognition on our social media platforms. Our fundraising goal is set at $15,000, the minimum required to 

sustain our programs for the youth in our community. Enclosed is a form for you to indicate your business's 

sponsorship intentions for our after-school and summer program fundraiser. Please complete and return it 

to Breckenridge City Hall, located at 420 Nebraska Ave., Breckenridge, MN, 56520, by the deadline of August 

29, 2025. 
 

Thank you so much for your time, and dedication to our community’s youth. 
 

Sincerely,  
 

Mandy Steinberger 

Breckenridge Family Community Center Director 

msteinberger@breckenridgemn.net 

(701)640-6829 

mailto:msteinberger@breckenridgemn.net



